
During the week of 1st June, we will be opening for a small number of children. This survey is to 
inform our planning. Further details will be sent out to you in the future. 
  
The children of critical workers and vulnerable children will be able to attend regardless of their year 
group from Monday 1st June. They will be kept as “bubbles”. They will need to attend the childcare 
group for the full week. Once your child’s year group is attending, you may choose whether they 
attend with their class but go home after lunch on Friday.  If you are accessing childcare, to help us 
with organisation, we will expect that your child will attend school every day.  We will be open for 
them from 8:30am to 3:30pm only. Following government guidance, the children and staff are not 
able to mix with other bubbles and our staffing will not allow us to do this.  Please complete this 
survey by midday on Thursday 21st May. 
  
Please complete a survey for each child. 
  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L3SXt5XWaE65u86ZdvtQjHryuDsUR6dAvEqE
7wek-XpUNklUTElUMjY4TFpIM0lEMURVM0pZMUE3Ty4u 
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